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Clearcreek Township, Warren County, Ohio – December 12, 2024 – 

The Clearcreek Township Board of Trustees is considering a township-wide noise resolution and 
seeks the input of their citizens and businesses in the matter.  The Board wishes to reserve time 
at the beginning of their regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, January 13, 2025, at 5:30 
p.m. to hear constituents’ questions, concerns, support, opposition, and input in the matter. 

A preliminary draft of a noise resolution has been posted on the Township’s website for review. 

This meeting will be held at the Clearcreek Township Government Center Meeting Room, 7593 
Bunnell Hill Road, Springboro, Ohio 45066. 

This public notice is hereby given pursuant to Ohio Revised Code §121.22, C, F. 
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